The Australasian Coot was a rare species in New Zealand until the 1950’s when they moved
across the Tasman sea and began to breed here. They are now widespread especially

around water margins fringed with raupo. The New Zealand Coot Fulica chathamensis is
now unfortunately extinct.
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They will bite
young that are
begging for food
and repeatedly do
this until it stops
Y begging or starves g
to death. "
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